
Debutante Honor Fund 
 

The Debutante Honor Fund is a lovely way to honor your favorite debutante or thank 
party hosts while supporting the HSOG mission.  All funds from this project are used to support 
the Huntsville Symphony Orchestra’s 3rd Grade Violin Program.  Honorees recognized by 
donations greater than $15.00 will receive a beautifully wrapped custom-printed 
acknowledgment card. Donations for honorees that are less than $15 are also appreciated and 
the honoree will be acknowledged with an electronic message.   
 
Combined donations, per honoree, totaling $275 or more will be memorialized with an 
engraved tag attached to one of the violins used in the program.  
 
All donations are welcome and appreciated. 
 
Enclosed is my donation of $________ 
 

Names: Location Delivery: Message: 

Ex.1) Sara Ray Deb Party- 300 Locust Av Have a wonderful weekend! 
Love, The Smiths 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

 
Please submit form and donation to: 
Melissa Timberlake 
1310 Monterrey Dr.  
Huntsville, Al 35801 
 
PayPal-@mltimber01@gmail.com 
Venmo-@Melissa-Timberlake-1 


